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Additional Funds Approved for Richardson Co Sheriff Budget 
Following a public hearing Tuesday during the Richardson County Commissioners meeting,  the
Board approved an additional $25,000 for the Sheriff’s Department budget to complete the fiscal
year.
Sheriff Houser explains part of the reason for the shortfall.  ( play audio :43 seconds ) 
Surprisingly Sheriff Houser said the higher gasoline prices did not cause a big problem for his
budget. ( play audio  :25 seconds ) 
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